
 
Ref: 8 ORC-LEC 
 
February 23, 2022 
 
Adam Cohen 
Counsel, Atlantic Richfield Company 
Davis Graham & Stubbs LLC 
1550 17th Street, Suite 500 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
Adam.cohen@dgslaw.com 
Via email only 
 
 Re: Rico-Argentine Administrative Order on Consent, CERCLA Docket No. 08-2022-0002 
 
Dear Mr. Cohen: 
 
The public comment period on the above-mentioned administrative order on consent (AOC) has closed. 
EPA did not receive any comments. Accordingly, EPA will not modify or withdraw from Paragraph 58 
of the AOC. Please refer to Paragraph 58 for payment instructions. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        Amelia Piggott 
        Senior Assistant Regional Counsel 
        U.S. EPA Region 8 
 
cc: Paul Peronard, EPA 
 Anna Copeland, EPA 
 Steve Ferry, Atlantic Richfield 
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